Excerpt from the Minutes of the Glendale
Board of Education meeting held on
November 5, 2018, It was moved by Mrs.
Freemon and seconded by Mr. Sahakian that

GLENDALE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT Consent Calendar No. 10 be accepted. The

motion was approved unanimously.

November 5, 2018

CONSENT CALENDAR NO. 10

TO: Board of Education

FROM: Dr. Winfred B. Roberson, Jr., Superintendent

SUBMITTED BY:  Stephen Dickinson, Chief Business and Financial Officer
PREPARED BY: Christine J. Ward, Director, Procurement & Contract Services

SUBJECT: Correction to the Award of Bid Number P-13 18/19 for Apple
' Computer Products, Services, and Related Ttems

The Superintendent recommends that the Board of Education
approve the correction to the October 16, 2018 award of Bid
Number P-13-18/19 for Apple Computer products, services,
and related items to reflect the award is to Apple Inc., nstead
of Apple Computer Corporation.

Apple Inc., like Hewlett-Packard, Dell, and other technology companies serving the needs of
public education, markets its products directly to educational institutions. School districts
purchase products from the manufacturer (Apple), and Apple equipment can be serviced by
either Apple or an Apple certified technician.

This bid may be used by school and community college districts throughout California by
virtue of its “piggyback” clause (Public Contract Code 20118, 20652) and may be extended
for an additional 4 (four) years (total 5 years from award date, through October 16, 2023) by
mutual consent of the District and Apple Inc. (Education Code 39644).

The pricing structure for this bid is based on the current government and educational price
list for Apple Inc. products which is published several times each year. A “Technology
Clause” which allows product and component upgrades that meet the general technical
requirements of school districts was included as a part of the bid document.

Equipment will be purchased from general and categorical program funds, as well as
Measure S funds.

Bid details are available for review in the Purchasing Department.

I hereby certify that this is a true and exact copy of an excerpt from the Minutes o oard of Educgtion Meeting held on

November 5, 2018,

Stephen Dickinson, Chief Business and Financial Officer




